
 

Food Bank Donations 

To thank the Bearsted & Downswood Angels for their kindness in donating gifts to 
the school, children have been donating food for their food bank. We had an 
overwhelming response and we hope many families will benefit over the festive 
season.  

A Christmas Tombola was held for all the children who donated to the food bank and 
over 40 lucky children received a gift.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


